
From: Paul Seer
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose SB 1541, Vote yes HB4002/SB 1508
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 6:13:44 AM

Dear Senators,

I am a RN who is well aware of the deleterious health impacts of dirty air. As Oregonians, we rely on the DEQ to
assess and regulate industry to ensure the safest standards possible. As such, I urge you to oppose SB 1541 and
please support HB4002/SB 1508.

Sincerely,

Paul Seer
4231 N Winchell St
Portland, OR  97203
503-289-2151
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